
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  w/e Friday 22nd December, 2023 

Term Dates 
 

School closes for Christmas on 

Friday 22nd December, 2023 
and reopens on   

Tuesday 9th January, 2024 

Click the calendar icon or see 

documents in  My Child At School for 

details of term dates. 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั to our weekly newsletter.   

 

NEWSLETTER 

Everyone had a great time on the Santa Parade.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Faith In Action  
Thank you to all families who donated items and 

came along to the Year 6 children’s Faith In 
Action fundraising event in aid of Project Peru.  
The children are very proud to be able to donate 

over  £184.00 to the appeal.   

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars 
are 

 

Year 5 
 

Congratulations! 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/termdates


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the holidays and before the 

next newsletter. 

Millie D Gabriel K Martha W Penelope H Maia P 

 Liam L Ava F Faye G  

     

     

 

 

Christmas Productions 
 

This week classes have been sharing their Christmas productions and reminding us of the true 

meaning of Christmas.  Thank you to all families for coming along and for the messages of 

support and appreciation.   


